
Notices Please send any input for next week to Sue in the Benefice office on 
info@beneficeoflangelei.org.uk by noon on Wednesday 

and copy it to StMarysApsleyEnd@gmail.com. 

Pancakes at St Mary’s 4th March  
We will be holding our annual pancake evening in 
the refectory on Tuesday 4th March from 5pm 
onwards; there will be time to join the Lent group at 
7.30 pm. Please come and enjoy freshly made 
pancakes and great company. Everyone welcome.  
 
Langelei Lent Course: 3rd March-14th April   
The Team Lent Course starts this week, there are four 
sessions/locations available each week using the 
same material each week over the 6 week period: 
Based on the book The Women of Holy Week. 
   Monday 3.30-5pm at Jos’ house in Bedmond 
   Tuesday 7.30-9pm at Alice's house, Bennet's End 
   Friday 10-11.30 at All Saints Church, KL 
   Saturday 10 -11.30 during café at St Mary’s 
You do not have to do all six sessions and it is not too 
late to sign up, there is a sheet at the back of 
Church. 
 

Date for your diary: 
 

 
 
Sponsorship for our organists 

Our organist today, Ian Hope, is 
sponsored by an anonymous person. 
If you enjoy having the organ 
accompany our worship you can be a 
sponsor.  You can mark a Birthday, 
Anniversary or a notable event or just 
because. Please contact one of the 
churchwardens – Harry G-B or Sylvia 
Low for more information. 

 

Donate to St Mary’s 
Please support St Mary’s by using 
this QR code to donate.  
Thank you. 

 

Foodbanks at St Mary’s and St B’s 
St Mary’s foodbank is open 12.30-2.30 on Tuesdays and 
10.00 -12.00 on Thursdays with a community café serving 
simple hot food. St Benedict’s foodbank is open  
Wednesdays 9.30-11.30. 
Donations of in date non-perishable, unopened food or 
household essentials are much appreciated eg  LL Milk, 
Pasta Sauce, Tin Meat/Beans & Sausages or see needs list: 
either to the church or to Dunelm gratefully received.   
 

Assistance at all foodbanks gratefully received.  
If you can help, do come and see us. 
 
 

Welcome Boxes for Nascent House 
Thank you to everyone who has donated items for the 
welcome boxes. We are currently in need of packets of 
sweets, toothbrushes, pocket tissues, bars of soap, nail 
brushes, notelets, pens and boxes with lids (17l -25l). 
Please note items must not contain alcohol. If you would 
like further information about this scheme, please speak to 
Susan or Viv. 
 

Dates for your diary 
Tues 4th Mar Pancakes at St Mary’s from 5pm 
Tues 4th Mar Lent Course Week 1 at Vicarage 
Weds 5th Mar 8pm Team Ash Wednesday Service  
  at Holy Trinity 
Tues 11th Mar Lent Course Week 2 at Vicarage 
Fri 14th Mar Coffee Morning at St Mary’s 
Sun 16th Mar Messy Church 
Tues 18th Mar Lent Course Week 3 at Vicarage 
Tues 25th Mar Lent Course Week 4 at Vicarage 
Fri 28th Mar Coffee Morning at St Mary’s 
Tues 1st Apr Lent Course Week 5 at Vicarage 
Tues 8th Apr Lent Course Week 6 at Vicarage 
 
 

Rotas - Who's doing what when 
 2nd March 9th March 
 9.30 Eucharist 9.30 Eucharist 

Music Ian Hope Mark Terry 

Warden Harry G-B Tim Ward 

Sides duty Laura G-B Pauline Buck 

Welcomer Peter Bladon Viv Hagel 

Reader Melanie Henley Sue Jakeman 

Prayers/ 
Intercessions Sue Jakeman Viv Hagel 

Offertory Alfie Cacciapuoti 
Ann Wiggins 

Rosemary and Peter 
Bladon 

Chalice/ 
1st Counter 

Jim Aylott Peter Bladon 

2nd Counter Fiona Shirley Roger Witts 

Refreshments Jeanie & David Agg 
Ann Wiggins & Sarah 
Barnard 

Sunday School   

Sue Bassett 27/02/2025 
 


